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14/ALLAC JWC. 9238 GAITHER ROAD
GAITHERSBURG.MD 20877
PHONE: (301) 963-3200
FAX: (301) 963-7780

January 24,1998

Mr. Raymond N. McCandless, Director
Div. of Occupational & Radiological Health
Vermont Dept. of Health
Administration Bldg.
10 Baldwin St.
Montpelier, VT 05602

Dear Mr. McCandless:

In accordance with our State of Maryland license, Wallac Inc.,9238 Gaither Road, Gaithersburg, MD 20877, is giving
notification that no instruments containing Europium-152 or Radium 226 were shipped to your State under our Generalg
License for the time period October 1, - December 31,1997.

Wallac Inc. considers this to be confidential business information and not for disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act.

Sincerely,

f
'

Robert H. Jon?s
Radiation Safety Officer
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